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Hello! 

We hope you had a restful three-day weekend and that this week is off to a good start. 
Foothill’s Student Health Services will be providing weekly Covid-19 updates with 
important information concerning Covid tests for students, safety on campus, and other 
critical information from the college that you might find helpful. In addition, you can find the 
latest information and Covid-related resources from the college on the Health Services 
website. 

For questions, concerns, or more information, contact us at CovidQuestions@fhda.edu. 

Student Safety is Our Priority 
Foothill College is doing everything possible to ensure the safety of our students and 
employees. We have developed Covid-19 protocols and processes according to CDC and 
Santa Clara County guidelines. 

All students and staff are required to be vaccinated to be on campus. 
Exempted staff and students are required to submit negative Covid tests before 
coming to campus. 
We have free masks, test kits, and hand sanitizer available at our Student Health 
Services clinic in Room 2126. 

Academic Success and Student Support 
Our faculty are committed to supporting students during these difficult and uncertain 
times. If you miss class due to a Covid-related challenge, we encourage you to reach out 
to your instructors and/or department dean to request academic flexibility. 

Testing for Students 
We have free test kits available to all on-campus students, including exempted students, 
who need them. To receive a test kit, please visit Student Health Services in Room 
2126 (next to Campus Police), Monday-Friday, 9 a.m.-4 p.m. (closed 1-2 p.m. for lunch). 

If You Test Positive for Covid 
We understand that testing positive for Covid can be a frightening and overwhelming 
experience. Health Services and Psychological Services are here to support you and 
provide you with judgement-free services and resources during these challenging times. If 
you test positive for Covid, please follow these instructions and email us 
at CovidQuestions@fhda.edu if you need additional support. We are here to help you! 

Not finding what you were looking for? Student feedback is important to us. Let us know 
what you would like to see in future Covid-19 Weekly Updates. 

Thank you, 
Foothill College Health Services Team 
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